Dunn Con nty

LEGE NDARY

March 4, 2025

Mr. Travis F. Bateman
PO Box 2537
Watford City, ND 58554

RE: CONFIRMED SUPPORT FOR HIGHWAY 200-FALLEN PEACE OFFICERS MEMORIAL
HIGHWAY DESIGNATION

Dear Mr. Bateman:

On behalf of the Dunn County Commissioners, thank you for presenting the plan to designate Highway
200 as the Fallen Peace Officers Memorial Highway. Your dedication and commitment to protecting
and serving both our communities and our country is deeply appreciated.

The Dunn County Commissioners have officially agreed to support the designation and thank the
many brave men and women in law enforcement who have made the ultimate sacrifice in service to
their communities. We recognize and honor their dedication, courage, and unwavering commitment
to protecting the public. Their sacrifices will not be forgotten, and we stand in full support of this
meaningful recognition.

Dunn County is proud to be part of this effort to ensure that these fallen heroes receive the lasting
honor they deserve.

Sincerely,

Tracey Dolezal, Chairperson
Dunn County Board of Commissioners

Dunn County
205 Owens Street
Manning, ND 58642
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